
Haverigg Primary School 

School Closure announcement January 4th 2021 

Hello Everyone, 

As you will probably already know the government have, tonight, called for a 

national lockdown. This means school will now be closed until after February 

half term. This is certainly longer than I thought, but reflects the severity of the 

situation.  

As I mentioned in my letter to you today, despite school closure we will remain 

open for the children of Key workers and vulnerable children. Please can I ask 

that, if you are a key worker and require a place for your child in school, you 

complete the survey that was emailed out today – asap.  

Tomorrow we will need to finalise planning and rota’s and manage the logistics 

so that we make sure we are doing the best we possibly can for all our children. 

So home learning and school learning (for some) will resume on Wednesday this 

week. Teachers will be in touch tomorrow and a further letter will be sent out 

stating how our remote learning will look. 

I can only hope that this break will impact swiftly on infection rates and allow us 

to return to school as soon as possible. 

I can’t thank you all enough for all of your support. Steady as we go. Take care 

everyone. 

Mrs Narongchai 

 


